
ST NINIANS OLD PARISH CHURCH 
Sunday 9th October 2022 

10:30am 
 

Welcome and Call to Worship 
 

Hymn 210 ‘Awake, my soul, and with the sun’ 
 

Prayer and Lord’s Prayer 
 

Hymn 360 ‘Jesus Christ is waiting’ 
 

Stirling Street Pastors – Mrs Helen Wynd 
 

Hymn 550 ‘As the dear pants for the water’ 
 

The Word of God Habakkuk 3:16-19 (P 782) 
John 11:17-27 (P 90) 

Mr Arthur Walls 
 

Prayer of Intercession 
 

Hymn 561 ‘Blessed assurance, Jesus is mine!’ 
 

Sermon – ‘A faith to sustain us’ 
 

Hymn 201 ‘Worship the Lord in the beauty of holiness’ 
 

Benediction and Three-Fold Amen 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

If you would like to support WaterAid put your donation in an envelope 
marked ‘WaterAid’ and place it in the offering plate. If you pay tax please put 
your name and address on the envelope as this will allow WaterAid to benefit 

through the Gift Aid scheme. 
 

Eco- Congregation Network – All will be welcome at an ecumenical service 
this evening at 6:30pm in the Methodist Church, Queen Street, Stirling. You 

can join the service via Zoom. ID 83509001286. Passcode 880767 
 

If you could help provide transport to and from the Church on a Sunday 
morning please put your name and contact details on the sheet of paper in 

the vestibule. 
 

There will be an All Age Friendship Lunch in Park Church Hall on Wednesday 
from 12 – 1:30pm. 

 
A Christian Aid Coffee Morning will be held in Park Church Hall on Saturday 

22nd October from 10 – 12 noon. Volunteers to help and donations of baking 
will be welcome. Tickets costing £2 can be purchased from Mrs Elaine Walker 

in the McMichael Chapel today. 
 

The Tuesday Group will meet in the Parish Halls on Tuesday 25th October at 
2pm. Tickets costing £1 are now available. All will be welcome! 

 
Blythswood Care Christmas Shoebox Appeal – Leaflets are in both vestibules 

of the Church. Filled shoeboxes and individual items should be left at the 
Church by the 30th of October. 

 
Articles for the Winter edition of ‘Fishers of People’ should be submitted by 

Friday 28th October. They can be emailed to 
GMcIntyre@churchofscotland.org.uk or left in the McMichael Chapel. 
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